
   
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2024 

 

Re: Prevalent Student Medical Conditions 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

The safety and well-being of children in our care is of the utmost importance to the staff within our 

school. If your child has a prevalent medical condition that requires support or monitoring, we request 

that you contact the school as soon as possible to ensure that our staff have the necessary information 

to ensure your child is safe while at school. 

The following are medical conditions that require a Plan of Care as determined by Brant Haldimand 

Norfolk Catholic District School Board policy and/or provincial legislation. The Plan of Care will be 

completed in collaboration with the school administrative team: 

• Asthma – Please complete the Asthma Plan of Care 

• Anaphylactic Reactions – Please complete the Anaphylaxis Plan of Care 

• Diabetes – Please complete the Diabetes Plan of Care 

• Epilepsy – Please complete the Epilepsy Plan of Care 

If your child has any of the aforementioned conditions and you have not yet completed the required forms, 

please access all forms on our school website under School Forms, or contact the school immediately to 

provide the necessary information and receive a copy of the required forms. 

Please note: It is the responsibility of parents to notify schools of any medical concerns and to 

update the Plans of Care on an annual basis. 

For more information regarding specific School Board policies or procedures concerning specific 

medical conditions, please visit: http://www.bhncdsb.ca. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

  Craig Colbert 
Acting Principal 

http://www.bhncdsb.ca./

